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January 15, 2025 
 
 
Dear Past Survivor:  
 
On behalf of the Florida State Fraternal Order of Police and Auxiliary, we would like to provide you with information 
concerning our upcoming annual Law Enforcement Memorial Service. 
 
We will be hosting our 43rd Annual Law Enforcement Memorial Services in Tallahassee, to recognize our fallen 
heroes and would be honored by your attendance and participation. The dates are April 27-28, 2025.  On Sunday, 
April 27, 2025, from 2:00 to 3:30 p.m., the Fraternal Order of Police along with the Concerns of Police Survivors 
will be hosting a reception and seminar in the Grand Ballroom of the host hotel, Doubletree Hotel, 101 South 
Adams Street, Tallahassee.  The FOP will then provide a barbecue dinner in Ponce DeLeon Park, across the street 
from the Doubletree hotel, for all in attendance beginning at 3:30 p.m. The Evening of Remembrance Service 
location will be determined and posted on the website. Casual attire is appropriate. 
 
On Monday, April 28th, we invite you to attend a Survivors’ breakfast buffet between 6:30 and 8:00 a.m. in the 
Grand Ballroom. Due to ongoing construction at our State Capitol complex, the location will be determined and 
posted on the website. As we prepare for the Memorial Services, please check our website www.floridafop.com 
for any updates. 
 
Please contact Claire-Marie Warner at 407-427-4570 or SerenityHillsLlamaRanch@gmail.com by April 2, 2025 to 
confirm your attendance or if you have any questions. In order for us to assist you during the service, we request 
you provide the following information: 
 

• How many in your party will be attending and their relationship to the Officer. 

• What are the ages of any children who will be attending? 

• Will anyone require special transportation consideration? 
 
Upon arrival, please check in at the Survivors’ registration table that will be set up in the Adams Park room of the 
DoubleTree. FOP Memorial staff will be there to assist you.  It would be our honor if you joined the brothers and 
sisters of our law enforcement family in the remembrance of your fallen hero on this solemn occasion. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Noel Beary-Rauch 
Noel Beary-Rauch, Chaplain 
Florida State Lodge Fraternal Order of Police 
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